
MCFETRIDGE DANCE
N e w s l e t t e r  J u n e  2 0 2 3

Some of our July to August
classes still have space! Sign

up for these fun, short
summer sessions online!

NEW CLASSES!
We opened new Tap and

Ballet classes for our
Summer Session 2. Check

them out!
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2X THE FUN 
THIS FALL!

Most Fall Classes are 16
weeks long! This allows our
students to learn more and
host Parent Watch Week!

SUMMER 2 
OPEN

ASSESSMENTS FOR LEVEL 2
Students in classes which are eligible for advancement to Level 2 will be given
assessments the week of August 7th. Watch for an email with the requirements for
moving up in the next few weeks. 

If you need to take the assessment another time, please contact Miss Tiffani! And
remember that most students stay in level one for at least a year to master the basics of
dance!

Eligible classes include: Tot Tap 1, Youth Jazz and Acro 1, and Youth Ballet 1. 



Your McFetridge Dance Staff

This June, we'd like to thank everyone that has
participated in classes and helped us grow our

brand new program into the established part of
McFetridge that we have become. Without this

community, none of our classes would be
possible, we wouldn't have been able to hire an
awesome staff, and we wouldn't be able to host

things like our incredibly successful annual
recital. To our new students, thank you for

trying something new, and for trusting us with
your time and dance education.



Thank you all for bringing yourself and your
students back semester after semester so that

we can keep dancing together.

NEW CLASSES, NEW TEACHERS,
AND NEW OPPORTUNITIES
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We are excited to be adding staff and new classes for our July/August session., including
Sundays with our new teacher, Miss Gretchen! Go to chicagoparkdistrict.com to see which

classes still have space! 



We *may* have another opportunity for older students to perform their recital dances
again! Stay tuned for information on this opportunity and keep your costumes ready!


